
Events/Reminders: 
 
-Party/finger food making program in 

lobby: Sunday, Feb. 1st 2pm 
 
-Super Bowl party in the lobby: Sunday, 

Feb. 1st 5pm 
 
-Get your t-shirt designs in to the front 

desk by February 8th 
 

Valentine’s Week 
- Tea house/art gallery/valentine-making 
party: Monday, Feb. 9th 7-9pm 
 
- Speed-friending (a new twist on speed-
dating): Tuesday, Feb 10th. Sign up at the 
front desk if you’d like to participate!  
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Josh was allocated $100 to buy food for the super bowl food-making program 

which will begin at 2pm Sunday February 1
st

, come learn how to make 

fun finger-food! 

 

Maggie requested a few revisions to the RESPECT agreement, seeing as it 

hadn’t been updated for nine years: 

 

REVISIONS 

-Residents are required to get 4 points by Feb. 1st unless they moved in at 

semester, then 3 points are required by the end of the year.  

-New opportunities were made available for points such as move-in crew 

which will now give 2 points for participation and attendance at HGB 

meetings which guarantees 1 point with a maximum of 2 points per 

meeting! Residents can also earn up to 2 points by creating a bulletin 

board on their floor. 

-Floor Government positions will receive up to 2 points per semester (these 

include postings chair etc.) 

-Floor points are no longer part of the RESPECT agreement 

-The agreement will now be online with a supplement sheet that residents will 

sign at the beginning of the year stating they have read through it 

-Typos will also be revised and corrected.  

 
Other possible events were 

discussed for the semester such 

as a hoe-down on the basketball 

court and an end-of-the year 

dance at Boyd 

 

SUPER BOWL XLIII 

 

 

 
Arizona 

Cardinals 

 vs.  

Pittsburg 

Steelers 

 



 

 

 

 


